
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

               

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
       

September Newsletter 

Welcome 

We would like to start by welcoming our new staff 

and service users. We hope you will be very 

happy here at Newbury Manor.  
 

 

                  Welcome to the team! We have CCTV in use in our 

communal areas for safety and 

security. 

Managers Surgeries 

We are pleased to notify you that 

Kam, the Manager will be available 

for Home Manager Surgeries. This 

is an opportunity for you to discuss 

any aspects of care or any 

concerns you may have. 

Surgery Times: Every Wednesday 

between 11.30 – 12.30 hours. 

Appointments can be made via our 

reception. 

Please contact reception on –  

0121 532 1632 

 

Personal Allowance Accounts 

We can hold an account for 

resident’s personal allowance at 

Newbury Manor this includes: 

. Chiropodist – Every 5-6 weeks 

. Hairdresser – Every Tuesday 

. Taxis 

. Small items from shops 

. Toiletries 

 

If you wish to leave money for your 

relative, please speak to Milly who 

accepts cash. 

Please note that the Chiropodist 

and Hairdresser are not employed 

by Newbury Manor so if there is 

no money in their account, we are 

not able to put them on the list. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Visits no longer need to be booked via a booking system. 
 

Each resident can have as many visitors and visits as they wish but no more than two visitors at any 

one time. Requests can also be made in advance to use the red lounge for visits or celebrations. 

On arrival you must check in via our e-reception book, self-check-in on your mobile phone is also 

available by scanning the QR code on the e-reception book in reception. 

 

 

Quote of the month: 
“September days have the warmth of summer in their briefer hours, 

but in their lengthening evenings a prophetic breath of autumn.” 

- Rowland E. Robinson 

 
 

 Relative Meetings 2024 

Please see dates below for our Relatives Meetings in 2024. Tea, coffee, and 

cakes will be served and held in the red lounge. 

 Please ask at reception if you would like a copy 

of the minutes. 
 

Thursday 21st November 2024 at 18.00hrs 

 

Birthday Celebrations 
Newbury Manor would like to wish, 

Ida, Thelma and Elizabeth,  

A Very Happy Birthday 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 
 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 

Games Day – Playing ball games, playing with the parachute and board 

games. 

 

Friday 6th September 2024 

Read a book day – Discussions about resident’s favourite books and 

reading a different variety of books. 

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024                                                                

Hairdresser – Pampering day, trip to the hairdressers. 

 

 

Wednesday 11th September 2024                                                                

Arts and Crafts – Making paper fans and decorating their own fans with 

paint and colouring pens. 

 

Friday 13th September 2024                                                                

Movie afternoon – Watching ‘Cheaper by the dozen 2’ with popcorn! 

 

Monday 16th September 2024 

Arts and crafts – Drawing each other faces, laughter and chats. 

 

Friday 27th September 2024 

McMillian Coffee Afternoon – Please all join us for our McMillian Coffee 

Afternoon from 14.30 onwards. Lots of cakes, tea, coffee and chats all 

to raise money! 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction of a Staff Member 

Welcome, hi my name is Neelu! 

I am a Registered Nurse here at Newbury 

Manor Care Home. I commenced my 

journey with Newbury Manor Care Home 

in January 2024. 

I moved to the UK in 2011 after relocating 

from Nepal. I qualified in Registered 

Nursing and Midwifery in 2017. 

I love my job here at Newbury Manor as 

all the staff and management are 

supportive and I love to care for our 

residents. 

 

 

Shortlisted Awards 

We are thrilled to announce our founder, Mrs 

Shindar Chall, has been shortlisted in the 

Leadership/ Director category at this year’s 

West Midlands Care Association Care Awards! 

With over 40 years in the care sector, Shindar’s 

entrepreneurial spirit, unwavering commitment, 

and visionary leadership have consistently set 

new standards of excellence. 

We’re incredibly proud to see her dedication 

recognised on such a prestigious platform. 

Wish us the best of luck as we head into the 

finals later this year! 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chiropodist 

Awards 

Superior Care Midlands Limited will be 

having a celebration of all staff to 

commend their outstanding contribution 

to the company.  

 

This will be an in-house celebration 

held in November. 

 

Our Private Chiropodist Megan has increased her prices. The new fee for Chiropodist is 

£20 and £25 for both hands and toes. Please contact Milly if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Shortlisted Awards 

We’re delighted to be starting the 

month with the fantastic news that 

we have been named as finalists 

in the Laing Buisson Awards in 

the Excellence in Small 

Residential Care Category. 

 

Wish us good luck as we head to 

the finals in November! 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fixxon provides a dignified, comfortable, durable and quick 
alternative to labelling all clothing and underwear, regardless of 
material or colour. 
 

Our buttons will not fade or detach in the laundry but are easily 
removed using the remover tool provided. The buttons have an 
unlimited amount of re-use; you can remove and reattach the 
buttons to other items of clothing as much as you like. 
 

As a home we find this system works well to reduce the amount 
of lost property and have been trialling it for the last few months 
and it has significantly reduced the number of items going 
missing.  
 

 

We are advising everyone to use this system, to purchase the buttons it will be a 

charge of. 

 24 buttons -£15.35 including delivery. 

 48 buttons -£26.00 including delivery. 
 

Buttons can be ordered online at https://fixxon.co.uk/product/clothes-labels/ 

If you require any more information, please speak to Milly, who will be able 

to assist. 

 

Alzheimer’s Sponsored Walk 

A big well done to our dear 

resident Janet who completed a 

5km Alzheimer’s Walk at Sutton 

Park. 

The walk was done to remember 

her dear friend, Patricia. They 

had been childhood friends and 

continued to be close throughout 

their life. 

This just goes to show that 

friendship and love can continue 

forever. 

We are all so proud of Janet! 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


